
LIVERMORE POST 47 
The American Legion 
Post Office Box 946 

Livermore, CA 94551-0946 

December 27, 2022 

Roger Bramble, President 
Ken Reichmuth, Community Grants Ctiair 
Altamont Cruisers 
P.O. Box 2144 
Livermore, CA 94551-2144 

Dear Roger & Ken, 

Thank you for your grant of $1,000.00 to Livermore Post 47 of the 
American Legion. This grant will be used to support our returning young 
veterans as they pursue their education while returning to civilian life. 

Your support, together with that of other loyal donors, helps us continue to 
provide services to the men and women of our Armed Forces and their 
families. 

Livermore Post 47 is a non-profit organization under section 501-CI9 of 
the Internal Revenue Code. This acknowledges that you will receive no 
goods or services in return for your grant. 

Thank vou for your support during your terms as officers. 

Yours in Service, 

Bill Bergmann 
Post 47 Adjutant 


